MINUTES

INDIAN LAKE BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION

SEPTEMBER 12, 2005


The regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Planning Commission was cancelled due to a lack of quorum.
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Planning Commission will be held on October 10, 2005 at 3:30 P.M. at the Indian Lake Borough Building.

Respectfully submitted,

Theresa L. Weyant

Borough Secretary

